
 

 

September 14 2022 
 
Public Health School Immunization Clinics 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Horizon Public Health will be offering vaccinations to all Grade 7 and Grade 9  students as part 
of the routine school immunization program.  
 

For those Grade 7 students, we will be offering protection against HPV (human 
papillomavirus) and Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria and whooping cough). 
*Please note HPV is a two-dose series, six months apart 

 
For those Grade 9 students we will be offering protection against Varicella (chickenpox) and 
Meningitis. 

 
 
To submit your child’s consent form electronically and to review the vaccine information sheet, 
please visit the following link. Should you require a paper copy of the consent and vaccine 
information, please inform your school. 
 
English online form: 
https://www.pxw1.snb.ca/snb9000/product.aspx?productid=A001PH40100A 
 
French online form: 
https://www.pxw1.snb.ca/snb9000/product.aspx?productid=A001PH40100A&l=f 
 
Please ensure your consent/refusal form is submitted by September 30th, 2022 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Public Health office at 778-6102 or 
horizonmiramichi@gnb.ca.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Miramichi Public Health 
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